
 
 

 

Living-Learning Clusters 
Developing students beyond the classroom is the overall goal of Residential Life. One approach to accomplishing this is through 
Residential Living & Learning Clusters. 
 
Dates & Deadlines 

▪ Application Opens – March 31, 2023 
▪ Application Closes – May 30, 2023 
▪ Offers Extended – June 15, 2023 
▪ Acceptance of Offer Due – June 23, 2023 

 
Application Checklist 

▪ Submit a Housing Application 
In the Housing Application, there will be information on what Living-Learning Clusters are available for New Incoming 
Students and where to apply for them.  

 
▪ Complete the Living-Learning Cluster Application 

Using the following link, https://plymouth.erezlife.com/login/, select the option to “sign in with your school account”. This 
option will bring you to a page to use your PSU credentials to sign in to the platform where the application lives. Once in the 
platform, locate the Living-Learning Cluster Application. If you need assistance with the application, there is a video on the 
page here to assist you.  

 
▪ Monitor your PSU email 

If an application is lacking information, a notification will be emailed to students/applicants instructing them to make the 
necessary edits. Additionally, formal offers/invitations to the Living-Learning cluster will be emailed to students by June 15, 
2023.  

 
Special Notes & Considerations 

▪ Academically Linked Learning Clusters 
Students looking to live in Health Professions MUST be a Nursing, Allied Health, or Exercise and Sports Physiology major, as 
those majors share the common course required for this Living-Learning Cluster. 

 
▪ Roommate Preferences 

Only Roommate preferences that include approved applicants will be considered. This means that you and your preferred 
roommate need to submit an LLC application and be approved to become eligible for assignment in the LLC Building.  

 
▪ LLC Locations for New Incoming Students 

Geneva Smith Hall will house all First-Year Living-Learning Cluster, and only students in an LLC will be permitted to live there. 
There are several non-academically linked cluster options for students to consider if they wish to live in Geneva Smith Hall as 
First-Year Students.  

 
Please note that if you have specific questions regarding Living-Learning Clusters, please email Residential Life & Dining Services at 
reslife@plymouth.edu. 
 
 

 

Residential Life & Dining Services 
Living-Learning Cluster Application Checklist 

Residential Life & Dining Services 

17 High Street, MSC 42 ♦ Plymouth, NH 03264  

Phone: (603) 535-2260 ♦ Fax: (603) 535-2726 ♦ Email: reslife@plymouth.edu 

https://plymouth.erezlife.com/login/
https://www.plymouth.edu/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life/living-learning-clusters/
mailto:reslife@plymouth.edu

